



15th November 2023

Dear Parent Carer

As part of the English GCSE examination, your child will need to complete a speaking and listening component. This year, Y11 assessments will take place between $24^{th} - 30^{th}$ November.

The guidelines this year have changed requiring every student to be recorded when completing this component.

The video will only be viewed by internal and/or external moderators or Exam Centre staff.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01905 763580.

Yours sincerely

Lauren Walker English Subject Lead

